

Dear Brother Knights,

We have reached November and we have a lot to be thankful for. October was busy most of the month with something going on every weekend. We started October with Life Chain where Our Church had 30 people show up for this event. The next weekend was very busy as we had the soccer challenge, Coats for Kids, and we handed tootsie rolls out at Hy-Vee and Russ's. For the soccer challenge we had 2 kids shoot with one of them making it to regionals and winning regionals but was unable to make it to the state finals. Coats for Kids was held at CSS and there was right around 500 coats handed out but the unfortunate things is we had to tell some kids that we ran out of coats and couldn't provide them a coat. Also that weekend we handed out tootsie rolls at Hy-Vee and Russ's from 10am to 4pm. At Hy-Vee it was a little slow on Saturday but we were still able to collect \$2594.61 between the 2 stores. The next weekend we had the pilgrimage to the Holy Family Shrine where 21 people made the trip there to hear Father Miller celebrate Mass. After Mass we went to Denny's for breakfast and had a good time of fellowship. The next weekend we held a pancake feed in the gym from 7:30 to 11:30 where we had 139 people came to eat pancakes, biscuits and gravy and where the free will donation generated \$865. While having the pancake feed we did a membership drive where we ended up with a couple of potential new candidates. The last weekend of the month Our Council provided pizza and drinks for the kids that came to do the Altar Servers training. As for November another busy month on tap starting with tree cutting at the Marian Sisters house at 8:30am on November 4th. Then on Friday November 10th will be the first pitch tournament of the season starting at 7:00pm. Then on November 11th we have plenty going on starting with putting flags out at Calgary cemetery at 9:00am then we will pick them up on Monday November 13th at 5:00pm. Then at the Vigil Mass (6:30pm) on November 11th we will have the Veterans Day Mass and program. On November 12th at 2:00pm we will have a CUF degree at 2:00pm with the candidates showing up at 1:30pm, also if you are a first or second degree Knight you can come to the degree and participate and become a third degree Knight. Also on November 12th at 2:00pm there will be a Veterans Day Parade starting at Lincoln High and going to the State Capitol. On November 18th from 11:00am to 2:00pm we will be a drive thru food collection where we collect food for the CSS food pantry. Then November 19th at 7:30pm there will be a PLES webinar presentation by Tessa Longbons on the dangers of chemical abortion, to join the presentation go to the parish website for information to see the webinar. The plan is that sometime in December Our Council will sponsor an Evangelization and Faith program that will provide a small group discussion of some kind. More information will be coming in the future. As this is the month of Thanksgiving I would like to wish you and your family a very Happy Thanksgiving and that if you have to travel that God May Bless you in safe travels to your destination and back home.

Grand Knight, Patrick Dority

Calendar of Events 2023	
11/8 General Council meeting 7p, Social Hall	
11/11 Flag placement at Calvary at 9a,	1
11/11 Veterans Day Mass and Program, 630p	
11/12 CUF Degree, Registration at 130p in Church	
11/13 Pickup Flags at Calvary at 5p	
11/18 Church basement cleanup at 830a	Ţ,
11/18 Drive thru food collection, 11a-2p in front of church	÷
12/6 General Council meeting, 7pm	1

Birthdays for November						
Kevin Martin	11/14	Nickolas Bethune	11/19			
Jeff Blaser	11/16	Rev Troy Schweiger	11/19			
David Christensen	11/16	Aaron Meysenburg	11/23			
Pat Stanoscheck	11/16	Dan Fink	11/30			
Louis Oborny Jr	11/17					

11/19 PLES presentation by Tessa Longbons via webinar 11/28 Officers meeting and poster Judging 630p, Social Hall

Family of the Month: George & Mary Ann Oberembt Knight of the Month: Elijah McCoppin

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 13576 OFFICERS

GRAND KNIGHT	PATRICK DORITY	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com
CHAPLIN	REV. TROY SCHWEIGER	402-466-2752	troy.schweiger@cdolinc.net
FINANCIAL SECRETAR	JAMES BUNCH	402-681-9344	theguys.unlv@yahoo.com
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT	ROD MIDDAGH	402-540-6855	teamiddagh@hotmail.com
CHANCELLOR	JOHN (BOB) KELTY	402-202-1601	johnkelty@gmail.com
RECORDER	DAVID MICEK	402-217-7991	dmicek@outlook.com
TREASURER	JEFF BOETTCHER	402-405-6884	jeffjboettcher@yahoo.com
ADVOCATE	MICHEAL HOSEK	402-570-9294	mikehosek72@gmail.com
WARDEN	W MARTIN WINK	402-540-5438	iamaw31@yahoo.com
INSIDE GUARD	BRADLEY FLEMMIG	402-853-1687	
OUTSIDE GUARD	TERRANCE RYAN	402-326-6871	trranch1@hotmail.com
ONE-YEAR TRUSTEE	GARY TAYLOR	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
TWO-YEAR TRUSTEE	STEVEN BECKER	402-429-0106	stevenpbecker@yahoo.com
THREE-YEAR TRUSTEE	DAVID WILSON	402-326-9957	dwiltrav@gmail.com
LECTURER	GERALD FRAIN	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com

PROGRAM DIRECTORS

PROGRAM DIRECTORY	ROD MIDDAGH	402-540-6855	teamiddagh@hotmail.com
FAITH DIRECTOR	GEORGE OBEREMBT	402-464-4677	gandmober@cox.net
VOCATIONS	DAVID WILSON	402-326-9957	dwiltrav@gmail.com
COMMUNITY DIRECTOR	GERALD FRAIN	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
LIFE DIRECTOR	DEL RIDDDER	402-476-7381	d-ridder@outlook.com
HEALTH SERVICE	DONALD BURESH SR	402-466-9225	dburesh@unl.edu
PUBLIC RELATIONS	JOHN (BOB) KELTY	402-202-1601	johnkelty@gmail.com
FAMILY DIRECTOR	CHRIS MONTGOMERY	402-304-3674	ce.nont78hum@gmail.com
MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR	GARY TAYLOR	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
RECRUITMENT COMM. 1	GARY TAYLOR	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
RECRUITMENT COMM. 2	GERALD FRAIN	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
RECRUTMENT COMM. 3	PATRICK DORITY	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com





Engine House Cafe 6028 Havelock Ave Lincoln, NE 68507-1158 (402) 467-2880



Please support our sponsors